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Traffic Disruptions on Coldstream Avenue and 35 Street 
 
Single lane traffic will be maintained along Coldstream Avenue  on Thursday, August 22, 2019 
from 7:00 am until 4:00 pm for the installation of sanitary and water services.   
 
Traffic control personnel will be on site to guide motorist and pedestrians through.  No alternate 
routes will be needed. The sidewalk on the North side of Coldstream Avenue will be closed during 
this work.  The South sidewalk will remain open. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this disruption may cause and appreciate your 
cooperation to ensure the timely completion of this project.  
 


